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Make a Lasting Impact on the Lives of Children 

Your gifts to the endowment of the Indiana United Methodist Children’s Home 
Foundation help the Children’s Home enrich every aspect of teaching and learning on our 
campus.  The generosity of donors allows the Home’s Board of Trustees and the Board of 
the Foundation to prepare for a time when government dollars may be reduced or no 
longer be available to support children in our faith-based program.    

Endowment gifts also support future expansion of our successful Teaching Family Model, 
allowing our Home to support additional children in need of our services.   

Commemorative gift opportunities offer our friends numerous ways to establish named 
gifts as memorials and testimonials to family and friends. Such gifts embody the donor’s 
ideals, allowing the donor to leave a legacy of support to ensure a strong future for the 
children we serve.    

The following opportunities are humbly presented as recognition of generous gifts.  These 
gifts can be a combination of pledges over several years, or combination of gifts now and 
legacy gifts in a donor’s estate plans.   

 
Named Recognition in the James E. Davis School 

School Counselor’s Office    $   5,000  
Special Education Classroom  $ 10,000 

 
Named Recognition in Gress Memorial Chapel   
 Vestibule     $   5,000 

Memorial Grief Garden   $ 10,000 
 Youth Group Area    $ 15,000 
Named Recognition on Campus 
 Street Through the Heart of Campus $ 30,000 
 
 



2 
 

 
Named Recognition in the New Independent Living Program 
 Program Curriculum    $ 50,000 
 Independent Learning Lab, various       $  1,000 (min.) 
 
Named Recognition on Teaching Family Homes - Opened in 2019    

  Girls Home     $100,000 
 Boys Home     $100,000 
 
Named Recognition on a Teaching Family Training Center  

A lead gift is needed to begin the planning for a new  
training center that would become a modern building for 
specialized instruction for staff family teachers, families of our youth 
and other youth service providers on the acclaimed Teaching Family 
Model.  The Center would also include a Board of Trustees meeting 
room, administrative support offices, a reception area, and a staff 
kitchen.                               

 
 

To share your thoughts or find out more about how to leave a legacy for the children 
we serve at the Indiana United Methodist Children’s Home in Lebanon, contact:  Christy 
Huston at 317/775-0606 or christyhuston@iumchf.org or 9333 North Meridian Street, Suite 
222, Indianapolis, IN 46260. 

 
   

Thank you for your kind consideration! 
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